
Subject: Contributions for Dubna Collaboration Meeting
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sun, 17 Jun 2007 10:36:09 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

The next Panda collaboration meeting is coming up soon. On Monday the 2nd of July, starting at 9:00 till - the latest - 13:00 (=lunch), a computing subgroup meeting will be organized. For this, I would like to ask you to come with input for presentations, discussions, etc.

Tentative topics to discuss are (to be confirmed!)

-
- o 9:00-10:00 Status & perspectives concerning tracking (Sebastian/Christian, Oleg, Pablo, Ralf, ...)
 - o 10:00-10:30 EMC status and developments (Dima, Stefano, Ola's, ...)
 - o 11:00-11:30 Plans for an analysis framework, fast simulations, etc. (Soeren, Matthias, Klaus, ...)
 - o 11:30-12:00 Panda Grid status (Dan, ...)
 - o 12:00-13:00 Discussion on coding conventions, rules, etc (Johan, ...)
-

Anything else?

In our upcoming PandaRoot videoconference meeting on Wednesday, we can discuss the proposed program in more detail, so please be there!

Kind wishes,

Johan.

Subject: Re: Contributions for Dubna Collaboration Meeting
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sun, 24 Jun 2007 12:27:44 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

I placed the agenda for the upcoming computing subgroup meeting at Dubna on our Wiki site, namely

<http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Computing/PandaRootCollMeeting>

If I miss someone, please let me know asap.

I strongly advise to place the presentations directly to this site as well, so that we can easily upload them during the meeting....

Kind wishes,

Johan.

Subject: Re: Contributions for Dubna Collaboration Meeting
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Tue, 03 Jul 2007 12:59:11 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

On Friday there will be a plenary software discussion in the Dubna meeting concerning convention rules, quality assurance, coding design, etc, for PandaRoot. Beforehand, it would be good to collect the opinions and ideas of the computing group. Afterall, this topic is relevant for all of us, since it influences our daily way of working....

I propose to have a discussion just after the physics book meeting on Wednesday afternoon.

I hope you can all join the discussion,

Kind wishes,

Johan.

Subject: Re: Contributions for Dubna Collaboration Meeting
Posted by [asanchez](#) on Tue, 03 Jul 2007 13:34:18 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Do you mean, there will be a vrsvs or evo meeting?

Alicia.

Subject: Re: Contributions for Dubna Collaboration Meeting
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Tue, 03 Jul 2007 13:43:32 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

We could try if you like to join.... But it will be very unprofessional, since I have to use my laptop for that. Shall I try to setup an EVO meeting ?

Johan.

Subject: Re: Contributions for Dubna Collaboration Meeting
Posted by [asanchez](#) on Tue, 03 Jul 2007 14:34:50 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Hi, maybe not.
But maybe we can discuss after the dubna meeting.

cheers ALicia.
